
Invitation to participate in Solid State NMR Workshop 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 We are pleased to inform you that we are organizing an international 
 workshop on the recent trends in solid state NMR in biological systems, 
 during January 24-26, 2005.  This is a satellite event of ICMRBS to be 
 held at Hyderabad, India, a few days earlier. 
 
 I sent an e-mail with attachments of the solid state workshop. 
         However, some of you have replied that attachment have not been 
         received.  I understand that attachments are not permitted at 
         some servers due to security reasons and thus many of you have 
         not received the information in full. 
 
 I am sending the mail again without the attachment. For the details 
         of the workshop and registration, I request you to kindly visit 
         workshop website at 
 
 http://ssnmr2005.sif.iisc.ernet.in 
  
 Please also bring this to the attention of those who are likely to be 
 interested in the event. 
 
  
 Thanking you and with regards 
 Suryaprakash  
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